

Re: Meal Delivery

March 23, 2020

Dear Brentland Woods Family Members,

Thank you all for your continued support throughout this community challenge.

This letter is to inform you that NYS Department of Health has recommended that assisted living communities close their congregate dining rooms. Therefore, as of this evening, Brentland Woods staff will deliver the lunch and dinner meal to each resident in their apartment. Since residents tend to arrive at differing times throughout the morning for breakfast, we feel we can maintain the proper social distancing for this meal, which will be served in the dining room.

As a reminder, we are hosting a weekly conference call on Fridays at 1:00 p.m. to provide updates. To participate in the call:

Dial in using your phone.

United States: +1 (646) 749-3112

Access Code: 396-573-325

If you would like to submit a question ahead of time, please email COVID19@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org.

Thank you for your understanding and support while we work diligently in keeping your loved one safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Susan Webb Executive Director